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Notice No:  RSET/PR/N/7433 

Date: 26-Sep-2023 
 

Felicitating Toppers of CSE 2019-2023 Batch 
Cyberblitz, the association of the Department of Computer Science & Engineering 
is felicitating the students of the Department of Computer Science & Engineering 
(2019-2023 batch) who secured a CGPA of 9 or above. The event will also give an 
opportunity for the current final-year students to interact with the alumni. 

  

  

Date: 29/09/2023, Friday 
Venue: Gallery Hall 
Time: 3.00 PM - 4.30 PM 
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